
Suspect  sought  in  stolen
credit card caper

Detectives believe this man
is  using  stolen  credit
cards.  Photo/Provided

Credit cards stolen from a trailhead parking lot off Mt. Rose
Highway have been used at multiple locations in Kings Beach, a
gas station in San Ramon, and at several locations in Reno,
including Walmarts.  

Washoe County sheriff’s detectives want help identifying the
suspect  in  the  vehicle  break-in.  It  occurred  Jan.  1.  The
suspect broke the window, stole a number of credit cards along
with identification and keys.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Washoe County
Sheriff’s Office Detective Division at 775.328.3320 or Secret
Witness at 775.322.4900.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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